From: Driver, Andrew (Parramatta) AUS

To: Zarlenga. Ashleigh (Parramatta) AUS; Casey Joshua
Cc: Tim Ward

Subject: RE: Glebe Island SSD 8544 Letter to IPC

Date: Monday, 10 May 2021 5:30:29 PM

Hello Casey,

Hanson sent a letter to the IPC dated 5 May 2021 regarding minor amendments to the proposed
locations of certain structures to allow for more simpler construction methods. These changes
were discussed during the meeting with the IPC on 7 May 2021, during which the IPC indicated
that they would not consider approving changes to the location, heights, or scale of any
structures of the plans annexed to the recommended conditions of the SSD 8544 approval
without further assessment by DPIE on the impacts associated with these proposed
amendments.

In light of this Hanson wishes to advise the IPC that we now withdraw the request and will
continue to seek approval of the plans as recommended by DPIE for approval.

Regards,

Andrew Driver
Development Manager

Andrew.Driver@hanson.com.au = www.hanson.com.au

From: Zarlenga, Ashleigh (Parramatta) AUS <ashleigh.zarlenga@hanson.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 May 2021 11:38 AM

To: Casey Joshua <Casey.Joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Driver, Andrew (Parramatta) AUS <andrew.driver@hanson.com.au>; Tim Ward
<TWard@ethosurban.com>

Subject: Glebe Island SSD 8544 Letter to IPC

Hi Casey,

Please see attached letter from Hanson in relation to SSD 8544 Glebe Island Aggregate Handling
Facility and Concrete Batching Plant.

Thanks!

Ashleigh Zarlenga
Development Planner

ashleigh.zarlenga@hanson.com.au |

www.hanson.com.au
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